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1. Editorial

Readers of the BHA may not be aware of an excellent source informnasion concemned with the history of
archaeology - The History of Anthropology Newsletter. For a number of years, George Stocking has pub-
lished HAN. HAN frequently has up-to-date listings of sources materials relating to the history of anthro-
pology, especially ethnology and ethnography. Occasionally, HAN provides sources for those interested in
the history of physical anthropology and, to a minor degree, archaeology. For those readers who might be
interested in obtaining a subscription to HAN ($5.00 domestic, $8.00 airmail for foreign subscriptions per
annum), please write to:

Professor George Stocking Jr., HAN
Department of Anthropology
University of Chicago

1126 East 59th Street

Chicago, Illinois 60637

Best wishes to all for a productive summer!

Douglas R. Givens, Editor

Research Associate

Peabody Museum of Archaeology and Ethnology
Harvard University


brianhole
Typewritten Text
DOI: http://dx.doi.org/10.5334/bha.08101




